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February 3, 2025 
Murray PACT Meeting 
5:00pm – 6:30pm 

 

February 12, 2025 

Murray PTO Meeting 

6:00pm – 7:15pm 

 

February 17, 2025 

No School – President’s Day 

 

February 26, 2025 

Black History Celebration 

 

March 3, 2025 
Murray PACT Meeting 
5:00pm – 6:30pm 
 
March 6, 2025 
Family/Teacher Conference 
4:00pm – 7:00pm 
 
March 7, 2025 
No School – Professional Day 
 
March 15, 2025 
Regional History Day 
 
March 21-23, 2025 
School Musical 
 
March 28, 2025 
End of Third Quarter 
 
March 31-April 4, 2025 
No School – Spring Break 
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We start our journey to our dreams by wanting, but we arrive by focusing, planning and 
learning.  Christina Wodtke 

 
We closed out our 1st semester with our annual Murray Activity Day, sending over 480 
students on field trips around the twin cities.  It was a fantastic day as everyone was able 
to have a great time, catch some fish, win some prizes and enjoy time with their friends.  I 
want to thank Ms. Folkema for her hard work that she puts in every year to make this 
happen for our Murray Pilots.  There are a ton of moving pieces and she makes the day 
happen like a well-oiled machine.  Thank you, Ms. Folkema, Murray appreciates you! 
 

We are now underway with our 2nd semester.  As the quote above states, we can dream 
and want all day long, but dreams and wanting alone aren’t going to get our students 
where they need to be.  We need to help them understand the importance of goal setting, 
planning and committing to the work that will take them where they want to go in life.  
This is where the family-teacher partnership is so critical.  We need to work together to 
help our students take ownership of their learning and follow through with the steps they 
need to take to be successful in their classes.  These steps include but are not limited to 
having good attendance, monitoring grades regularly, completing all Formative/Practice 
homework, studying for Summative assessments and creating plans with their teachers if 
they need to RE-assess on any tests/projects/papers/etc. in class.  Communicating with 
our teachers is one of the most powerful tools when supporting our students.  Reach out 
if you have questions and make sure you have access to see your child’s progress on 
Schoology. 
 

We thank you for your support and partnership.  Let’s make the 2nd semester a great 
one for our community!  
 
 

Celebrations: 
#Pilotprops of the week! Mr. Cudahy would like to celebrate Angeline (Gigi) Benavides 
Leon. Gigi always brings a great attitude to class. She works hard, always tries to turn in 
her best work, and helps other students when they need it. She is a nice person who can 
work with anyone. Her laugh makes all of us smile. It is wonderful to have Gigi in class. 
#Pilotprops of the week! Ms. Denae would like to celebrate Isaac Ruhland. Isaac is a 
very dependable person that works hard at band and is always there to help when I need 
it. He goes above and beyond and even switched to a needed instrument to help fill out 
the balance of the band. He is a very kind hearted person that treats everyone with 
respect. 
 
Your Co-Pilot, 

 
Jamin McKenzie 

Principal, Murray Middle School 
 

 

 

 

https://x.com/hashtag/Pilotprops?src=hashtag_click
https://x.com/hashtag/Pilotprops?src=hashtag_click


  

Activity Day 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

Thinking Career and College 
Early Fair Feb. 22, 2025 

 
The fair will be held on Saturday, 
February 22, 2025, at Harding High 
School from 10:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. At 
this unique event, students will have 
the chance to meet with HBCU 
representatives and alumni, college 
admissions staff, and local 
employers. There will be musical 
performances, FAFSA help, an 
HBCU panel and a presentation on 
how to earn college credits while in 
high school. More information can be 
found at spps.org/tccefair. Students 
who attend the fair will have the 
chance to apply for the fall HBCU 
college tour! Additional information 
on HBCU can be found HERE. If you 
have any questions, please contact  
(john.eschenbacher@spps.org). 
 

Yearbooks 
 

Yearbooks cost $24.00. Students 
can pick up an order form from the 
office or see Ms. Pittman. The 
easiest way to buy a yearbook is to 
purchase it online at: 

https://www.jostens.com/year
books/high-school-
yearbooks.html  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sixth Grade 
 

MN Studies with Mr. Kareem and 
Ms. Pfeiffer: 
In 6th grade Minnesota Studies we 
will be working full time on History 
Day. Most students have quite a bit 
of research done and at least a 
rough draft of their thesis statement. 
We will be focusing on finding a few 
primary sources to support their 
research and then begin putting all 
the information together. 
 

Band/Orchestra 
 

Band and Orchestra students are 
working hard on their solo/ensemble 
music for the spaghetti dinner on 
Monday, Feb. 3rd. This is required for 
the students to be there and they 
need to wear their music shirts. After 
the Spaghetti Dinner we will be going 
back into large group time working 
on our music for the Elementary Tour 
and for the May concert which is on 
May 22nd at 6:30. 
 

Murray Middle 

Presents…Beetlejuice, Jr. 
 

Performances will be: 
Friday, March 21st, 7:00PM 
Saturday, March 22nd, 7:00PM 
Sunday, March 23rd, 2:00PM 
 

Music Fundraiser 
 

Murray Middle Schools Music 
program is doing a Spaghetti Dinner 
Fundraiser on February 3rd from 
5pm-7pm at Murray Middle Schools 
Cafeteria. They will be serving 
Spaghetti, Salad, Bread and a 
Dessert. Music students will be 
performing solos or ensemble pieces 
while you eat. This will be a pay as 
you can with suggestions of $10.00 
per individual, $30.00 per family, 
$50.00 or more for a pay it forward. 
Please come and support our great 
music program. Proceeds will buy 
supplies, transportation costs for 
getting out in the community, buying 
music, and helping pay registration 
fees when needed for honor 
bands/orchestra. 
 

Purchase here: rschooltoday.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/out.smore.com/e/8ymc0/Ns2900?__$u__&nk=Njc5YmVhMDE1ZTQ2ZDE5OWM4YWMxMmFiLGphbWluLm1ja2VuemllQHNwcHMub3JnOjo6dDNucmVrYzZlejR6eHI1bw..__;!!LSatmg!63jsWmOYKEFn_bFI3eKOWb0H1Q6X6UScJMug_ldu7bCfc51WG6J3nK9gkImV11CjDJ7zumn34911PfgeBLc$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/out.smore.com/e/8ymc0/Gj68vh?__$u__&nk=Njc5YmVhMDE1ZTQ2ZDE5OWM4YWMxMmFiLGphbWluLm1ja2VuemllQHNwcHMub3JnOjo6dDNucmVrYzZlejR6eHI1bw..__;!!LSatmg!63jsWmOYKEFn_bFI3eKOWb0H1Q6X6UScJMug_ldu7bCfc51WG6J3nK9gkImV11CjDJ7zumn34911CEHn6ho$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/out.smore.com/e/8ymc0/TBT3vN?__$u__&nk=Njc5YmVhMDE1ZTQ2ZDE5OWM4YWMxMmFiLGphbWluLm1ja2VuemllQHNwcHMub3JnOjo6dDNucmVrYzZlejR6eHI1bw..__;!!LSatmg!63jsWmOYKEFn_bFI3eKOWb0H1Q6X6UScJMug_ldu7bCfc51WG6J3nK9gkImV11CjDJ7zumn34911qQoCxQQ$
https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/high-school-yearbooks.html
https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/high-school-yearbooks.html
https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/high-school-yearbooks.html
https://spps.cr3.rschooltoday.com/public/getclass/category_id/510/program_id/70


  

Counselors Corner 
 
Here are a few announcements from our counseling team. As a reminder, here is our contact information: 
 

• Ms. Justine Revermann - justine.revermann@spps.org - 651-744-7130: Student last names A-L 

• Ms. Stephanie Lee - stephanie.lee@spps.org - 651-744-3600: Student last names M-Z 

 

 

Registration for 2025-2026 
Anticipated for 6th and 7th graders in May during the student’s science classes. Course descriptions will be sent out once they are 

available – they are online this year. 8th graders need to register with their future high school (more info below). 

 

End of Quarter/Semester 
January 24 was the last day of Quarter 2 and marks the halfway point in the school year. To check your student’s Quarter 2 report card, 

log into Campus: https://spps.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/stpaul.jsp. Select your student in the top right-hand corner, and 

then click on the 3 lines in the top left corner, and select grades from the drop-down menu. It should list your student’s classes and their 

course grades for Quarter 2. You can also view their Quarter 3 schedule in Campus under "Schedule" and click on Quarter 3. Many, but 

not all, students will have changes in their schedule for the second half of the school year. 

 

Schoology/Campus access reminders 
•Schoology: https://schoology.spps.org/ (grades, classes, coursework, missing assignments) 

•Campus: https://spps.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/stpaul.jsp (schedule, bus, attendance, etc.) 

 

Here is the link to a webpage that has tutorials about how families can access and use Schoology and Campus: 

https://www.spps.org/about/departments/infinite-campus/campus-parent-information 

 

Direct link to Schoology tutorial: https://youtu.be/f6-FofTJESE?list=TLGGx1ANm6Za9gUzMDA5MjAyNA 

 

Therapy 
Please reach out to one of the Murray counselors if you are interested in getting your child signed up for therapy services.  

 

•Justine Revermann: justine.revermann@spps.org  

•Stephanie Lee: stephanie.lee@spps.org  

 

Summer School 
Summer school is optional for middle schoolers. Registration will open in March. Link: https://www.spps.org/academics/summer-

learning-programs  

 

Counselor Classroom Lessons 
We will be giving classroom lessons in Quarters 3 and 4. The focus of these lessons for 7th grade and 8th grade for these quarters is 

talking about their future, post-secondary options, and preparing for high school. 

 

 

 

mailto:justine.revermann@spps.org
mailto:stephanie.lee@spps.org
https://spps.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/stpaul.jsp
https://schoology.spps.org/
https://spps.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/stpaul.jsp
https://www.spps.org/about/departments/infinite-campus/campus-parent-information
https://youtu.be/f6-FofTJESE?list=TLGGx1ANm6Za9gUzMDA5MjAyNA
https://www.spps.org/academics/summer-learning-programs
https://www.spps.org/academics/summer-learning-programs


  

Counselors Corner 
 
For 8th grade families 
 

Here is some info from the Murray counselors (Justine Revermann and Stephanie Lee) as your student prepares for high school: 

 

•  Como Park 9th grade Registration: Thursday, April 10th from 5-7PM at Como Park High School  

o Please prioritize this as your student needs to register for their high school classes. 

•  Central Open House: Wednesday, February 12th 5:30-7:00 p.m (Central does not have a set course registration night yet) –       

Central HS Flyer attached  

•  Roseville: Contact their enrollment office at Enrollment@isd623.org or 651-635-1626. If they are attending Roseville - tell 

the SPPS Placement Center to take them off 9th grade SPPS enrollment.  

 

Nearly all Murray 8th graders are automatically enrolled at Como Park High School - based on your address. If you do NOT want to 

attend Como, please apply to the high school of choice (you might not get transportation if it’s out of your living area and might be put 

on a waiting list). If your student is not attending SPPS for high school (such as Roseville), please contact the SPPS placement Center 

(651-632-3700) and let them know where they will be going and to remove them from SPPS enrollment for next year. Most Murray 

students end up going to Como for high school, but another small group go to Roseville or Central, and a handful usually end up going to 

other high schools. 

 

•  Priority application deadline for choice high school (only if your student will NOT be attending Como) - February 14, 2025, 

link: https://apply.spps.org/onlineapplication  

 

8th grade paid summer jobs through Right Track 
•  The Right Track (for students 14 years or older by June 1, 2025) application will open on February 1 and close on February  

28 

•  Eligibility guidelines and more info here: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/right-

track/youth/program-eligibility-requirements 

•  Students will need to apply for jobs and be ready to check their emails to know about important events and updates 

•  Right Track will visit during the 8th grade assembly on January 31 to talk about Right Track 

•  They will also visit to help with applications on February 13 during Foundations in the library and be there during 8th grade 

lunch to answer questions  

 

Contact justine.revermann@spps.org or stephanie.lee@spps.org for any questions 

 

 

 

https://apply.spps.org/onlineapplication
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/right-track/youth/program-eligibility-requirements
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/right-track/youth/program-eligibility-requirements


  

 



  



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 


